
Open - Classroom Culture

Issue 04 |  Nov 2023

Academic Excellence

Beyond the Avenue

Stonyhurst International School is proud to be a school which 
prioritises and promotes academic excellence. Through a supportive 
and collaborative open-classroom culture, staff regularly visit lessons in 
other subjects to ‘look for learning’, share and reflect on teaching and 
learning strategies, and get to know how they can better support pupils 
in their own subject areas. The energy and enthusiasm of our students 
is continuously evident, as is the breadth and depth of our innovative 
curriculum, and it is wonderful to see pupils so engaged and active in 
their learning on a daily basis.

EAL Workshop

On October 13th, the Learning Support department organised a workshop 
to shed light on how support is structured for our English as an Additional 
Language (EAL)  and Special Educational Needs (SEN) pupils. The workshop 
was led by Ms Yvonne, Head of Learning Support, where she explained the 
process of identifying and implementing tailored support. We’re committed 
to ensuring every child receives the education they deserve at Stonyhurst. 
 

P.MED Meeting in Stonyhurst

We were proud and honoured to host a meeting for members from the 
Penang Centre of Medical Tourism (P.MED) on 20th October 2023. P.MED 
is a group of 15 private hospitals and 17 associate members (in the allied 
health services field) who promote medical tourism in Penang. They were 
formed in 2015 under the aegis of the Penang State Tourism Board, Penang 
Global Tourism (PGT).

Perspectives and Horizons

Read More

https://www.facebook.com/stonyhurstpenang
https://my.linkedin.com/in/stonyhurst-international-school-penang
https://www.youtube.com/@stonyhurstinternationalsch5188
https://instagram.com/stonyhurst_int_school_penang?igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WYUE6gaFZZg5WSYcO08NdFhTe9aksEaN/view?usp=sharing


Halloween - All Hallows Dress Up

On Oct 31st, we had a spook-tacular time at the Halloween dress up day. 
Pupils were encouraged to unleash their creativity and come to school dressed 
in their favourite Halloween costumes; there were superheroes, princesses, 
witches, skeletons, popular characters from spooky films and even a dinosaur! 
Some of  the teachers dressed up too! It was a fantastic opportunity for our 
students to express themselves and have fun and of course, create memorable 
moments.

British High Commissioner’s Visit

The British High Commission has long supported the development of 
Stonyhurst International School Penang. On Oct 31st, we were delighted 
to welcome the new British High Commissioner, Ailsa Terry to our school. 
She met with our Head of Schools before being led on a tour of the school 
by four members of our pupil councils - Sher Lyn, Ian, Eugene and Arthur. 
They shared their experiences of receiving a British-style education within 
Malaysia. We look forward to continuing our close relationship.
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